
Wednesday, March 13th 
 
Ecoteens will be meeting after school today until 4:30 p.m.  Please meet in room 
709.  Hope to see you there! 
 
This evening, from 5:00-7:00 p.m., the Clark Middle School bands are holding a 
fundraiser at the St. John McDonald's (located in front of Strack and Van Til's on Rt. 
41).  Come out this evening and support our bands! 
 
Friendship Club will be meeting Friday morning at 8:00 a.m. in room 611. 
 
Any girl planning to participate in track, please stop by Miss Saulters' classroom (501) to 
complete a sign-in sheet.   
 
Spring pictures will be taken Friday, April 4th.  Order forms are available in the office.   
 
Middle school tennis begins March 20th at 5:15 p.m. at the Lake Central High School 
tennis courts.  Students in 5th-8th grade are eligible.  The program is coached by high 
school tennis coach, Mr. S.  Information sheets are available in the office. 
 
Attention all 6th and 7th graders interested in spring football.  There will be an 
informational call-out meeting today after school until 4:30 p.m. in Mr. Putman's room, 
700.  If you have any questions, please see Coach Putman. 
 
Last day to order your Clark yearbook is April 12th.  Yearbooks will be delivered in 
May.  At time of delivery, a limited number will be available for purchase at the cost of 
$40. Save money and order now! 
 


